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August 21, 2014
Mr. Shamont Andrews

4006 Rock Maple Lane SW Apt. 103

Olympia, WA 98502

Dear Shamont:

Admissions to Evergreen’s Master in Teaching Program for fall 2014 closed today. Your application remains in incomplete status and no admissions decision was made on your file. After Oct. 1, you may contact Evergreen’s Office of Admissions in writing if you wish to update the application year to Fall 2015. We also encourage you to take a look at the fall 2015 MiT catalog now available on our website at www.evergreen.edu/mit.
If you have questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Maggie Foran
Associate Director Master in Teaching Program
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